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The American Transmission Company wrapped up their latest round of public  meetings last
night and spokeswoman Sara Justice says they are still hearing  from both sides of the high
voltage power line project.

         

Justice says now the new comments will be taken back to the drawing board as  the slim down
of projected routes will continue until 2013. Then they will go to  the Public Service Commission
with their final plans for constructing the lines  from north of La Crosse to Madison.
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